
ANNOUNCEMENT 

APD Region IV Community Forums replacing Commanders Forums  

Austin Police Department Region IV (South Austin) Community Forums will be replacing the quarterly 

Commanders Forums that have been traditionally held at the South Sub Station.    

The Community Forums will be held once a month at different locations in South Austin in an effort to 

increase accessibility to the meetings and focus on residents in different areas of the Region as their 

questions, problems, or concerns may differ.  Commander Connor along with the two District 

Representative Officers for the area will be in attendance at each forum.  The forums allow community 

groups and residents the opportunity to hear about the latest projects, programs, ask questions and give 

feedback to officers who work their area.   

The next Community Forum will be on Thursday, July 13, 2017 6 – 8 p.m. at the River City Youth 

Foundation  located at 5209 S. Pleasant Valley Rd. for areas of F3 (Ofc. Gamboa) and F4 (Ofc. Perez).   

All are still welcome to attend and join in on the discussion even if they do not reside in the listed areas.  

Check our website periodically for updated locations and times for a Community Forum near you and to 

determine what part of the Region you reside in. 

http://www.austintexas.gov/department/district-representatives-region-4 

You also may contact the District Representative Officer for you area or call our main line at (512)974-

8100.    The next forum will be held at a location in South West Austin, followed by a location north of 

Ben White Blvd, then in South East Austin.    

http://www.austintexas.gov/department/district-representatives-region-4


 



 



 

 


